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Testimonials  from Professionals 

“The Parenting Safe Children Professional In-Service is one of the most valuable that I engage in each 
year with my staff. Each person leaves with tools to keep children safe. As a parent & administrator, I 
recommend this training. Thank you Feather for this invaluable information!" 
- Nancy James, Executive Director, Montessori of Colorado, Denver, CO  
 
Feather Berkower fundamentally changed the way we think about hiring staff. What we learned from 

her gave us the tools to screen staff better and with more confidence. When a parent asks how we hire, 

the first things we tell them about are the lessons we learned from Feather. The families that send their 

children to camp find her work valuable, too, and appreciate it when we sponsor her workshops." 

-Tommy Feldman, Founder & Director Altogether Outdoor Summer Camps 

“The Parenting Safe Children in-service provided the staff an opportunity to learn and incorporate 
valuable principles and strategies aimed at keeping children safe within our early childhood learning 
environment.  The information Feather delivered was enlightening and sparked a great deal of 
productive discussion amongst staff members and parents.  Shortly after the workshop, a team of staff 
and parents collaborated to develop a center-wide safe children policy that is now the standard at our 
center.” 
 - Rebecca Tankersley, Director, Fisher Early Learning Center, Denver, CO 
 

"Our community was fortunate to host a Parenting Safe Children workshop for professionals.  The 
information Feather shares is invaluable to those who work with kids.  Several people commented on 
how this was one of the best workshops they had attended and well worth their time" 
- Romeka Alcon, Former Community Outreach Specialist, Office of the District Attorney, Pueblo, CO 
 

 "We are excited to be able to support our shared commitment to keeping children safe.  Your work in 
necessary and important. Thanks for doing it." 
- Brian Conly, Director, Bal Swan Children's Center, Broomfield, CO 
 

"I have been in Education for 42 years. Your workshop was one of the best I have ever been to.  The 
morning flew by as we all learned so much!" 
 - Phil Demartini, Elementary School Director, Boulder Country Day School, Boulder, CO 


